
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TBU/LSN 
 
December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
In response to feedback from pupil and parent voice, we are completing a full review of our 
ClassCharts system. We are aiming to simplify ClassCharts for pupils, parents and teachers to enable a 
streamlined sharing of information. The new procedures will work in conjunction with our classroom 
expectations that were shared with all parents and pupils in September.  
 
As part of the launch, we are introducing a revised points set up from January 2024 and as a result, all 
pupil points, both negative and positive, will be reset to zero at the end of December. 
 
We would like to give all pupils the opportunity to receive recognition for their hard-earned points.  
We have restocked the ClassCharts reward shop to enable these points to be spent, before the reset in 
January.   
 
Pupils will need to have spent their points by the end of Wednesday 20th December 2023.  
 
We look forward to sharing further details about the new launch of ClassCharts in the New Year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr J. Exley   Mrs T. Burgess 

Deputy Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher 
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